Schroader, Kathy LT —

From: Orjiako, Ofiver

Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 8:58 AM

To: Euler, Gordon; Alvarez, Jose; Alvarez, Jose

Cc: Schroader, Kathy

Subject: FW: Comments to Comprehensive Land Use Plan Draft Environmental Impact
Statement ( septic system use and soil conditions in the rural area.)

Attachments: Image (284).jpg; Image (285).jpg

Importance: High

FY! and for the record. Thanks.

From: Melnick, Alan

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 5:42 PM

To: Orjiako, Oliver; Cook, Christine; Horne, Chris; McCauley, Mark

Subject: FW: Comments to Comprehensive Land Use Plan Draft Environmental Impact Statement ( septic system use and
soil conditions in the rural area.)

Importance: High

FYl

Alan

From: Harman, Chuck

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 11:05 AM

To: Melnick, Alan; Laxson, Joe; Wolfe, Roxanne )

Subject: FW: Comments to Comprehensive Land Use Plan Draft Environmental Impact Statement ( septic system use and
soil conditions in the rural area.)

Importance: High

For your information. The attached images are copy of a draft document that Mark Collier and Nathan Ek have been
working on.

Chuck

From: Mark Collier [mailto:colliersepticconsult-design@comcast.net]

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 10:58 AM

To: Harman, Chuck; 'Basil Rotschy'; 'Bob Sweeney'; 'Brannon Lamp’; 'Cory McNair'; 'Dale Waliezer'; 'Matt Wiard'; 'Mike
Williams'; 'Nathan Ek'; 'Pat Ries’; 'Pete Roberts - Bloomquist'; 'Ronnie Tamez'; 'Ted Gibson'

Subject: RE: Comments to Comprehensive Land Use Plan Draft Environmental Impact Statement ( septic system use and
soil conditions in the rural area.)

Hello alt, The draft Environmental Impact Statement for the Clark County Comprehensive Land Use Plan states that the
rural area has very limited soils for septic system use. However our industry knows differently. | was contacted by Clark
County Councilor David Madore to see if we (TAC
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Committee) were interested in responding. | told him | thought we were interested in commenting to the draft
environmental statement. | contacted Nathan Ek concerning this matter since he had earlier expressed concern about
this misinformation in the impact statement.

Nathan and | have developed a draft comment response for your review. If you have concerns or major comments
please respond quickly back to me.
There is not much time left to submit our comments. The plan is to submit our comments tomorrow afternoon. It
should be noted that we are not endorsing any of the alternative proposals, but the environmental impact statement be
factual in regard to septic system use.

It is thought that Nathan Ek and | would sign the comment letter as representatives of the TAC Committee and also list
you as supporting the submitted comments (private sector, not the Health Department). Thank you for your time. Mark
Collier, ASD2 inc., Collier Septic Consulting and Design, (360)-798-6456.
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